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ous other capacities. It is hoped that willingness to serve 
will continue, and that the advice and support of these 
groups may always be at the command of the University.

It is fitting also at this point for me to express both per­
sonally and officially the thanks which are due to Mr. Hard­
wick and Dr. Dorizas for the immensely valuable contribu­
tion they have made to the University. In my experience 
I have known of no more comprehensive, conscientious and 
competent piece of work.

Their task has been splendidly done. It evidences under­
standing of the problem, analytical ability and constructive 
thinking of the highest order. The University and all of 
us who are concerned owe them a debt of gratitude for an 
outstanding accomplishment.

In addition their assistance in formulating this statement, 
based upon their report, has been invaluable.

THOMAS S. GATES,
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President.
February 2, 1931.
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